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Dear Parents and Carers 

Following on from last week's marketing material from our new caterers, Innovate, please find further information in this 
week's Newsletter. You will find an example menu showing the range of dishes that will be available to our students and after 
Easter we can also look forward to special Theme Days which include: "World Book Day", "Street Vibes - Africa" and "Easter 
Specials". We look forward to welcoming this new and exciting development to our school. 

This week in school we: launched the start of LGBT+ Pride month; celebrated National story telling week; continued our Year 9 
Options process; supported some Year 11's with external BTEC exams; competed throughout the City in more sports fixtures; 
and Year 7 enjoyed an activity organised by Mrs Douglas focusing on what it means to be a King's student and how we can 
positively contribute to our school community; plus much more!  

Next week we have careers focus in-line with National Apprenticeship Week which will see a range of activities taking place 
throughout the year groups across the week. We will also be covering Internet Safer awareness and there are exciting music, 
geography and history trips taking place! As we move into February, it is also great to welcome lighter mornings and evenings, 
and hopefully some milder weather.  

Mr E Parry 

Vice-Principal 
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Innovate Menu  
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Congratulations to our House Stars of the 

Week 

York  Elfrida          

Lichfield Elijah 

Canterbury Daniel                                                                  

Congratulations to our Year Stars of the Week 

Year 7 Abeera    

Year 8 Amelie  

Year 9 Lorren 

Year 10 Jasmeen 

Year 11 Savina  

Year 12 Harry 

Year 13 Asher 

Year 7 Artists 

Our Year 7 Artists have done a fantastic 

job at creating cakes and biscuits out of 

clay. Now they have been painted and 

varnished, they look a treat! Well done 

Year 7! 

LGBT+ Month 

Each year there is a different theme for LGBT+ 

History month. The theme highlights and cele-

brates a different aspect of LGBT +History. 

This year’s theme is “Behind the Lens”. 

This theme aims to celebrate LGBT+ contributions to cinema from 

‘behind the lens’. This includes a celebration of LGBTQ+ directors, 

producers, cinematographers, screenwriters, costume designers, 

composers, choreographers, make-up and special effects artists, 

set designers, lighting and sound specialists and more! 
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Creative Zone News……………. 

Football- 

The last Year 7/8 Girls Football competition took place this week. Our pupils have progressed well as a 
team over the past 5 weeks gaining confidence as the weeks have gone on. The pupils started off in 
week 1 being timid and not getting the ball past the halfway line. Progressing to week 2 winning half of 
their matches, to the final weeks working as a team and using determination to combat academy teams. 
It has been great to witness how the two year groups have worked together using our ethos of a                
harmonious community. Well done all!  

Athletics: 

The first Athletics competition for our year 7's took place on Thursday at Aldersley, a fantastic envi-
ronment with 18 schools in attendance. The pupils at first were overwhelmed with the amount of 
competition but soon got stuck into their competitive nature resulting in some 3rd places in the races. 
The pupils grew in confidence and wanted to take part in all of the field events, finishing the top 5 in 
all! Well done to all involved!  

Miss Key 

 

Congratulations to our Year 13 Students! 

Well done to Alex who has received University offers from University of South Wales, University of Northampton and                       

Birmingham City University to study Mechanical Engineering. 

Well done to Husna who has received University offers from Aston University, University of Law and University of Leicester to 

study Law. 

Well done to Mary who has received an interview at Newman University to study Physiotherapy and offered a place at                    

Coventry University to read Sports Exercise Therapy. 

Well done to Nicolas who has been offered places at Keele, Edgehill, Chichester, Plymouth and Northampton Universities to 

read Psychology. 

Well done to Navneet who has been offered places at University of Law, University of Wolverhampton, and Birmingham City 

University to read Law. 

Good Luck to you all, we are all very proud of your achievements! 

Mr Wust 

Head of 6th Form 
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Next week is a very exciting time across the country as it is national careers and apprenticeship week!  

Here at King's we will be hosting some fantastic events to prepare our students for the world beyond school. Our aim is to 
ensure every child is prepared to make the very best decisions for their life, learning and work so we hope they find the 
events useful and engaging. 

Please see a summary of the events below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Thomas 

Head of Work Faculty and Careers Leader 
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One of the quotes I would most like to see on classroom walls is attributed to Giacomo Casonova, “The one who makes no 
mistakes makes nothing.”  And most of us would agree, wouldn’t we, that we have learnt far more from making mistakes 
than we have from the times when everything went according to plan.  Indeed, one of our most cherished values at The 
King’s CE School is forgiveness because, difficult as it is, we recognise that we have all made mistakes and we have all been in 
need of forgiveness at times.  Indeed it is through forgiveness and a repairing of relationships that we have hope for the            
future.  If we were to all carry round with us a burden of guilt for every wrong choice we had ever made, what a terrible            
experience of life that would be! 

Chapter 3 of the book of Jonah begins as an almost exact copy of Chapter 1, but this time when the Lord speaks to Jonah and 
sends him to the great city of Nineveh Jonah obeys and sets off in the right direction.  I wonder what has changed?  Certainly 
not the city of Nineveh; the people there are still evil, violent and the enemies of Israel.  Neither has God’s word changed, he 
is still asking Jonah to go and warn the people of Nineveh that God will destroy their city as a result of their evil deeds.  But 
through his experience in the storm and in the belly of the whale, something has changed Jonah himself.  He has had an                 
experience of God’s grace, he has been saved from a certain death in the stormy seas and he is now ready to obey God’s 
commands.  And because he is given a second chance, hundreds of thousands of lives will be saved.  A whole city will stop 
killing and turn to God in humility and repentance.  The people of Nineveh will also get a second chance for life and                        
prosperity. 

‘Forgive us our sins as we forgive those who sin against us,’ Jesus taught his disciples to pray.  Are we to forgive because we 
have been forgiven or in order that we might be forgiven?  Both may well be true.  What is certain is that we have a God who 
forgives us in ways we neither deserve nor could ever merit.  As his children, made in his image, he calls us to do the same. 

The King’s CE School Prayer 

Almighty God, revealed to Christians as 

Father Son and Holy Spirit: 

We praise you for the gift of this new day. 

We pause to remember 

those less fortunate that ourselves 

and those in need of prayer………….. 

We ask you to bless and guide us now 

that we may learn to love and love to learn 

Throughout this day. 

Amen 


